
 

Friday 17th November 2023 

To raise money for Children In Need this year, we have decided to have a non-

uniform day and a bake sale.  

We will be selling cakes and biscuits at break time for children to buy  
(and lunchtime if we have any left). In order for us to have enough cakes and 
biscuits to sell, please can we ask for you to bring in donations for us to sell 

(anytime from Thursday afternoon). We will also be asking our school kitchen if 
they can make us some biscuits too.  

 
Please bring a donation of at least 50p to wear non uniform and then 50p-£1 
for a cake or biscuit. All money raised will go directly to Children In Need to 

support children and families.  
 

Many thanks for your support  
 

The School Council  
Molly, Rhylei, Indie-Rose, Eloise, Ashley, Henry, Ozzy, Pedro, Ozzy, Luke, Ruben, 

Khalid, Florence, Ola and Grace 
 

 

 


